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I am responding, on behalf of the City of Virginia Beach Police Department, to provide an initial 
response and cost estimate regarding your request for all records from the past year regarding our 
nuisance property ordinance, including but not limited to police calls, citations, or arrests collected by 
the police department for the purpose of enforcing the ordinance.’  The estimated time to research, 
review, and make appropriate redactions in compliance with the Virginia Freedom of Information Act 
is 4 hours. Consequently, the cost estimate is as follows: 4 hours x $22.26/hour = $89.04.   
 
Please advise if you agree to the estimated cost.  Our response period is tolled until you respond to 
this estimate. Finally, note that I estimated the cost and that the final actual cost may be higher or 
lower.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact me at (757) 385-4702. 
      
Sincerely,   

 

FOIA Specialist Maria G. Ray  

cc: File      

Freedom of Information Act requests for the Police Department can be sent to vbpdfoia@vbgov.com. 

April 17, 2024 

Thomas Nash 

3122 Bute Lane  

Richmond, VA 23221  

RE: Freedom of Information Act Request Number: P010747-041124    

Dear Thomas Nash,  

DEPARTMENT OF POLICE 

SERVICES DIVISION 

OFFICE: (757)-385-4702 

FAX: (757) 385-4007 

 

POLICE ADMINISTRATION 

BUILDING 11 

2405 COURTHOUSE DRIVE 
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